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 We organized “Distance Learning Program” for ITI instructor 

conducted by NITTR, Chennai from 15-07-2014 to 17-07-2014. For this 

program, 60 instructors from various ITI’s were participated. Mr. R.Rajesh 

Kanna, T.O, A.T.I, Chennai was the observer for our institution to monitor 

the sessions. 

 

 

 

This program was conducted using Video-Conference facility 

broadcasted from NITTTR, Chennai to over 37 centers in South India. This 

was done by using AView Software. 
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